
  

21 December 1991 

H E Chief Segun Olusola, mni 
Ambassador of Nigeria 
Embassy of Nigeria 
P O Box 1019 
ADDIS ABABA 

Dear Sir 

On behalf of CODESA I would like to apologise most humbly for the 
confusion surrounding the airtravel arrangements on your return 
trip to Addis Ababa. I trust that you managed to complete your 
journey safely despite the inconvenience. 

Enclosed please find your original air ticket on which you will 
be able to claim a full refund. If there is any way at all that 
I can be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Once again my apologies for this unfortunate incident. 

Yours sincerely 

ANDREW FEINSTEIN 
PROTOCOL MANAGER 

  

 


